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WASHINGTON STATE SCHOOL FOR THE BLIND

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Minutes from Board of Trustees Meeting

May 6, 2021
Conference Call
Board Members Participating:  Brent Stark, Greg Szabo, Reg George, Keri Clark, Lily Clifton, Dennis Mathews, and Nancy McDaniel.
Board Members Absent:  

Ex-Officio Members Participating:  Marci Carpenter (National Federation of the Blind of WA), Joleen Ferguson (Washington Council of the Blind), Krista Bulger (Parent Representative) and Jim Eccles (WA Federation of State Employees Local #1225).
Ex-Officio Members Absent:  Stephanie Face (WSSB Teachers Association)
WSSB Staff Members Participating:  Scott McCallum (Superintendent), Sean McCormick (Director of On-Campus Programs), Pam Parker (Director of Outreach/State Vision Consultant) and Janet Kurz (recording secretary).

Greg called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  
Business Meeting

Old Business
Board of Trustees meeting minutes–March 12, 2021:  Nancy moved to approve the minutes as submitted; Reg seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously.
New Business

Student Awards
Board of Trustees Award:  

Discussion was held regarding nominations. Brent nominated John Ziemann for the Board of Trustees award; Nancy seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Roy J. Brothers Award:  

Discussion was held regarding nominations. Marci nominated Sioryann Fitim for the Roy J. Brothers award; Reg seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  
Rodney B. Humble Outreach Award:

Discussion was held regarding nominations. Dennis nominated Nichole Lawrence for the Rodney B. Humble Outreach award.  Brent seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  
Miscellaneous

· Scott reported that we have ordered tents for graduation this year.  There will be nine graduates, however only eight will be in attendance.  The tents will be set up around the track (one for each attending family).  Marci asked who the graduates were.  Sean reported they are: Izzy, Chloe, Cheyann, Kyle, Sioryann, Husai, Drew, John and Dima. Sean reported that Paul Baldwin, Irwin Science Teacher of the Visually Impaired and Goalball coach will be the commencement speaker this year.  Paul is retiring in June.
The next Board meeting will be held on June 11 at 12:00pm via Zoom. There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:05pm.

Greg Szabo, Chair



Scott McCallum, Superintendent
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